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BULLETIN TO ALL MEMBERS:

RE: INFORMATION REQUIRED WHEN PRIMARY AND EXCESS
LAYERS BOTH WRITTEN IN NON-ADMITTED INSURERS

The Stamping Office and Contact Committee at its meeting held on
December 6, 1955, requested this office to advise the members that when
insurance is written by non-admitted insurers in primary and excess
layers, the Stamping Office must be supplied with premium breakdowns
on the excess layers similar to the premium breakdowns now required on
primary filings, together with verification that the rates or premium
charged for each exposure for the total combined limits are not less than
the rates and premiums developed by the application of rates and rating
factors published in Admitted Carrier's Manuals, subject to any applicable
modifications thereof required or permitted under Surplus Line Rules or

Bulletins applicable thereto.
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